
Estate planning as it relates to firearms is both unique and complex. 
Dwight Van Brunt, President of Sportsman's Legacy,  

recently penned a detailed article on this topic at the request  
of Sporting Classics Magazine.

We trust you will find it informative and helpful.

This article originally appeared in the
 2020 Autumn Guns & Hunting issue of Sporting Classics.
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